
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From: Yun, Joseph@DWR 
To: Jensen, Laura@DWR 
Subject: FW: follow up - WSIP project screening Q&A 
Date: Thursday, May 13, 2021 12:00:43 PM 

From: Dorn. Linda <DornL@saccounty.net> 
Sent: Thursday, May 13, 2021 11:30 AM 
To: Yun, Joseph@DWR <Joseph.Yun@water.ca.gov> 
Subject: RE: follow up - WSIP project screening Q&A 

Hi Joe, 

I was skimming the draft white paper on funding conveyance projects as part of 
the Water Resilience Portfolio, distributed yesterday, and thought what would 
be helpful in the Cosumnes Subbasin for flood MAR projects would be funding 
of feasibility studies and CEQA documents over the next couple of years. The 
tie in with conveyance is the upper watershed reservoirs, Folsom, to the 
Folsom South Canal.  Are you aware of any grant funding that could be pursued 
in the next year or so for project feasibility and then environmental analysis if a 
project is feasible?  Feasibility analysis could contribute to data collection, 
which the white paper is supporting on a watershed/regional level. 

Anyhow, just a thought…. 

Feel free to give me a call on my cell number below if you would like to discuss. 

Take care 
Linda 

From: Dorn. Linda 
Sent: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 3:34 PM 
To: 'Yun, Joseph@DWR' <Joseph.Yun@water.ca.gov> 
Subject: RE: follow up - WSIP project screening Q&A 

Hi Joe, 

I was listening in for potential managed aquifer recharge projects in the 
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Linda,

Cosumnes Subbasin.  Unfortunately in that groundwater subbasin the 
Groundwater Sustainability Agencies (GSAs-Sacramento County is one of 7 
GSAs) are not far enough along with potential managed aquifer recharge 
projects to apply for the screening. Right now the Cosumnes Subbasin GSAs are 
estimating completing feasibility studies over the next 2-3 years. 

So kind of you to ask. 

Hope all is well. 

Kind Regards, 

Linda Dorn| c 916-479-4701| p 916-874-1085| dornl@saccounty.net| Environmental Program 
Manager | Sacramento  County Department of Water Resources|827 7th St. |Sacramento CA|95814 

From: Yun, Joseph@DWR <Joseph.Yun@water.ca.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 5, 2021 2:30 PM 
To: Dorn. Linda <DornL@saccounty.net> 
Subject: follow up - WSIP project screening Q&A 

EXTERNAL EMAIL: If unknown sender, do not click links/attachments. 

I’m just following up from the project screening question and answer session on April 22.  I wasn’t 
sure if Sac County had a project in mind for screening.  If you have any questions, please feel free to 
contact me. 

Regards, 

Joe Yun 
Executive Officer 
California Water Commission 
(916) 708-6855 
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